A meeting of the Task Force constituted to oversee the re-opening of college from 1 February 2021 was held on 25 January 2021 in the college auditorium.

Minutes of the meeting:

The Principal briefed the meeting about various communications/guidelines from UGC and DU regarding re-opening of colleges and universities.

The following decisions were taken in the meeting:

- 1) All theory classes will continue in the online mode till complete re-opening of the college.
- 2) Third year practical classes of commerce, mathematics, psychology and science courses will be held offline from 01 February 2021 to 31 March 2021. Only 50% of the students will be allowed to attend offline classes.
- 3) Notice regarding the offline practical classes will be published on the website.
- 4) Data will be collected from concerned third year students regarding their willingness to attend offline practical classes via Google form by the TICs. Dr. P.K. Shishodia (Department of Electronics) will coordinate the data collection.
- 5) Required changes should be made to master timetable and individual department timetables. The college timetable committee will formulate modalities for timetable revision and successful implementation of offline practical classes in consultation with TICs of the concerned departments.
- 6) There should be a gap of two hours between practical and theory classes whenever students visit the college for offline practical classes.
- 7) A COVID-19 Task Force has been appointed in accordance with the UGC/DU guidelines. The Committee for Swachhata Abhiyan under the convenorship of Dr. Pradeep Kumar (Department of History) has been given the added responsibility of COVID-19 Task Force to supervise the implementation of sanitization and safety measures during offline practical classes.
 - There should be sanitizers installed at all required points including college gates, administration office, staffroom, library and labs.
 - Daily sanitization of library, lab administration office and other areas of contact should be held.
 - Masks should be made available at the college gate for students/teachers who may require the same.
 - No entry should be permitted without wearing mask and clearing temperature check.
 - The medical room should be available for any health emergency.
 - A counsellor should be available in the college for students to consult on daily basis.
 - College canteen should be opened in a limited manner. Proper sanitisation of the canteen
 premises should be done on a daily basis. The canteen staff should follow COVID-19
 safety measures.

25.1.2021

COVID-19 Task Group

Dr. Pradeep Kumar (Convenor)	9810861090	pkumar.du@gmail.com
Dr. M.M. Raheman (NCC)	9811038171	mdmahefuzdu@gmail.com
Dr. Mohd. Rizwan	9818712456	mrizwan_zhc@yahoo.co.in
Dr. Uma Shankar	7428507505	drumashankar1959@yahoo.com
Dr. Harender Singh (inducted as on 25-01-2021) 9810793295 harendersaswal@gmail.com		
Dr. Satish Kumar Rajouria	9868637541	s_k_rajouria@yahoo.co.in
Mr. Bhupender	9871936682 mr	.bhupender1982@rediffmail.com
Dr. Vasudha Dhingra	9711883191	vasudha.dhingra@gmail.com
Dr. Om Prakash	9999370980	omprakash2k@gmail.com
Dr. Ram Kishore Maholiya	9711858871	ramkishore.jnu@gmail.com
Dr. Malik Saleem Javed	9811897218	msjavedzhc@gmail.com
Mr. Abdul Hameed PA (inducted as on 25-01-2021) 8130282352 hamialpy@gmail.com		
Ms. Sayema Ahmed	9899938998	sayemaahmed@gmail.com
Mr. Ayaz Ahmad (Section Officer) 9899718808		ayazzhc@gmail.com

The above mentioned staff members both teaching and non-teaching shall constitute the COVID-19 Task Group to supervise and implement UGC Guidelines and ensure the proper safety measures to prevent the spreading of COVID-19 in the college.

Professor Masroor Ahmad Beg

Officiating Principal Zakir Husain Delhi College J.L.N.Marg, New Delhi-10002